[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening Bulls, we have a few announcements for you this evening.  Today letters were distributed today to those students that have been identified as needing to take the retake FSA ELA Writing and Reading assessments.  Please check with your student to see if he or she was identified if so,  and read the letter so that you are aware of the date, time and location that your student needs to report to. A copy of the letter has been posted to the school website as well.  Testing will begin on October 10th.   These assessments are required for graduation, if you feel that your student has been identified in error, or you have any questions; please contact Assistant Principal, Ms. Vergne, at 813- 346-6000.  Thank you and have a good evening. 

The WRHS band is hosting a spirit night fundraiser at Buffalo Wild Wings tomorrow evening from 5-9 PM at the SR 56 location in Wesley Chapel.  You will need to bring a ticket in order for the band to get credit for your attendance.   The tickets must be printed, they will not accept electronic copies.   Tickets can be found on the WRHS facebook page, you can access it from the main page of our school website.

Thank you and have a good evening.

